
For more information contact Daniel @ 316-734-3276 or  topekabluethunderwrestling@gmail.com We are on 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram or our website http://topekabluethunder.com/

Ever thought of Wrestling?

Of the many sports your child can participate in, 
Wrestling is perhaps the most misrepresented, 
misunderstood, and underrated. The ratio of 
participation to public awareness is remarkably 
lopsided. Each year hundreds of thousands of kids 
participate in this sport, yet the average person 
knows as much about wrestling as they might 
know about rugby or polo -- which combined, 
involve far fewer athletes. Wrestling is based on 
self-discipline, hard work, skill and determination 
that you will be rewarded for based on your 
performance against a single opponent of equal 
weight and age.

New Parent & Registration Meeting:
Will be held late October at WRHS.  Follow our 

social media or contact us by email to ensure you 
get the date.

Practice & Tournaments:
Practice starts the early November in the WRHS 

Wrestling room.  Tournaments start in December 
and end in February or March depending on 

experience. * You choose how many tournaments 
to attend.

Wrestling equipment will be available for 
sale/rent at registration along with information 

on other locations to purchase the minimal items 
needed.

Open to Boys & Girls 
grades K – 6th.  Middle 
School can join when 

their season is complete.

The World’s  Oldest & 
Greatest Sport – “Once 

you’ve wrestled, 
everything in life is easy.” 

Dan Gable
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